
        
           

 

MEMORANDUM TO THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 

 

FROM:   Clint Mack 

 

DATE:  10/10/2024 

 

SUBJECT: Water System Improvements Extension    

 

PRESENTER: Clint Mack 

 

REQUEST: 

Extension to present to NC DWI of status of project VUR-D-ARP-0045 Water System Improvements 

 

BACKGROUND: 

 

The Town of Robbins initially submitted our PER on May 8, 2023, and after supplying 

additional requested information, was approved for eligibility for VUR funding on February 5, 

2024.  We have continued working on the design of the project, but due to limited rights-of-way 

and many utilities located within those tight rights-of-way, the design phase has been more 

difficult and time-consuming than initially anticipated.  We are preparing to submit the project 

for permits this month, so we should be progressing more smoothly to construction.  Therefore, 

we are requesting approval of a revised project schedule 

 

IMPLEMENTATION PLAN:  

 

Send to Michelle McKay, DWI Grant Manager 

 

FINANCIAL IMPACT STATEMENT: 

 

None 

 

RECOMMENDATION SUMMARY:  

 

Notification of letter to DWI and new extension of project dates 

 

SUPPORTING ATTACHMENTS: 

 

Letter  


